
Important Notice: Discontinuation of 

Deprecated Telecom Solutions 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that as part of our ongoing 

commitment to provide cutting-edge telecommunications services, we will be discontinuing 

support for our deprecated telecom solutions effective [Date]. 

As technology evolves, we strive to enhance our offerings and ensure that our customers benefit 

from the most current solutions available. Your current plan involving [Brief description of 

deprecated solution] will no longer be supported after the specified date. 

We highly recommend transitioning to our updated services, which include [List new services or 

solutions]. These solutions not only provide better performance but also align with the latest 

industry standards. 

To facilitate a smooth transition, please contact our customer support team at [Customer Support 

Phone Number] or [Customer Support Email] to discuss your options and set up your new 

service. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition period. Your continued 

partnership is important to us, and we are here to help you through this change. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 

[Your Company Email] 


